
Dear Sir/Madam, 
On behalf of my Board I would like to express our concerns regarding the proposed ending of 
the National Insurance rebate under this Bill. 
This change would mean additional costs for our organisation at a time when there are other 
pressures on our resources. 
Best regards 
Michael 
 
Michael McDonnell 
Chief Executive 
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